
 

 
NOTICE TO ROAD CONTRACTORS – Town of Newbold 
  
The Town of Newbold will be accepting proposals for the 
Reconstruction of Fetke Lake Rd & Wildwood Lake 
Circle (this is a LRIP/TRIP grant project) and the single 
chip sealing and flex patching of approximately 12.19 
miles of various town roads. 
 
Information is available from the Director of Public Works, 
Mark Fetzer, at 715-277-2432 or 715-499-5728. 
 
Sealed bids for these projects will be accepted by the 
Newbold Town Clerk, 6103 Point Drive, Rhinelander, WI 
54501 until 2 p.m., May 9, 2024, or at the Town Board 
Meeting at 6:00 p.m. on the same date. 
 
Proposals will be considered at the Newbold Town Board 
meeting on May 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at the Newbold 
Community Center 4608 Apperson Dr., Rhinelander, WI 
54501. 
 
The Town of Newbold reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals and will accept the proposal most advantageous 
to the Town. 
 
Noticed this 8th day of April 2024 by Kim Gauthier, Newbold 
Town Clerk 
 
(River News & Lakeland Times 4/23/24 & 4/30/24 editions) 


